From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 9:46 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: DRAFT LEFG Meeting Agenda April 2014 032514.docx

Steve, this trip is concluded. The US Dept of Justice paid for the travel 2 - 4 April 2014 from Chicago to Minneapolis, MN.

 

Thx

Jonathan

 

Cmdr Jonathan H. Lewin

Managing Deputy Director

Public Safety Information Technology

Chicago Police/ OEMC

